

2021-01-07 Docs Project Meeting

Attendees

- [Szymon Golebiewski](#)
- [Marek Chwal](#)
- [Casey Cain](#)

1. Prefix the topic name with the following tags, if applicable:
 - a. [idea] - the topic owner introduces a new idea to be discussed
 - b. [information] - the topic owner only provides information
 - c. [decision wanted] - the topic owner is looking for a decision
 - d. [discussion] - a general discussion
 - e. [question] - the topic owner is looking for an answer
2. Add the topic owner name in parentheses at the end of the line

Agenda

1. Progress on the structure - [WIP: Documentation structure \(Szymon Golebiewski\)](#) (on hold)
2. [information] Process for updating documentation after new Juniper release
3. [information] Help needed: a review of email to the community
4. [information] Help needed: define de-centralization
5. [information] Plan for the next week ([Szymon Golebiewski](#))
 - a. Create de-centralization guide
 - b. De-centralize documentation and create a draft version of Tungsten Fabric documentation
 - c. Push code to the docs repository

Minutes

- Prepare a tool that will count uses of Contrail naming in the repositories for each occurrence of "Contrail [a-zA-Z]*" naming

Action items